Jane,

Margaret and | are not computer buffs but we spent considerable time attempting to

understand and address the EDDC proposal without being sure whether or not our objections
‘got through'to EDDC..

We are not in favour of the EDDC proposal for the following reasons:

1. Increased traffic density

2. Narrow roads and streets and increased potential for injuries

3. No indication of the type and size of houses envisaged?

4. Despoliation of natural grassland areas/fields

S. Increased loading and demands on Lympstone’s services, such as schools, medical
services and shop(s), car-parking, etc..

6. Added costs on Village services (noting that only Woodbury will receive EDDC funding

Lympstone is a 2000 yr old fishing and farming centre and community, now well-appreciated
by its population, be they born and bred here or ‘incomers’, (such as us 20 years on and still

here) and it attracts holiday makers year round,,both local and overseas..
Yours sincerely,

John and Margaret Bennett.

J.D & M. Bennett




